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Mattioli Woods Significant Votes Publication  

October 2023 – September 2024 

In line with our Shareholder Engagement Policy, which can be found on our website here, please find to follow our significant votes cast 

between 1 October 2023 and 30 September 2024 across our advisory shareholdings where the clients requested us to vote on their behalf, our 

discretionary managed model portfolios, and our multi-asset fund range: 

Link to report 

If you would like further information, please contact us at investments@mattioliwoods.com. 

https://mattioliwoods.com/sites/default/files/2021-10/Shareholder%20Engagement%20Policy.pdf
https://mattioliwoods.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/10/Mattioli-Woods-Significant-Votes-October-2023-September-2024.xlsx
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